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Response to Request for Information 

 
Reference FOI 101547 
Date 8 October 2015 
 

School Bus Services 

 
Request: 
Under the Freedom of Information Act, please could you provide me with the number 
of children who have had their right to travel on school bus services suspended over 
the past five years. 
 
If possible, please provide me with details of how long each suspension was for 
(temporary (with number of days if possible) or permanent), the reason for the 
suspension, and the age or school stage of the pupil. 

Following reasonable enquiries, it has been established that the Council does not 
hold the above information as individual schools handle their own school bus 
services. Consequently, we are unable to provide any information relating to the 
above, as per Section 1(1)(a) of the Act:  

"Any person making a request for information to a public authority is entitled to be 
informed in writing by the public authority whether it holds information of the 
description specified in the request".  

 
 
 


